TOWN OF LANARK

PROCEEDINGS OF THE TOWN PLAN COMMISSION MEETING
Thursday, November 3, 2011
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Published: No

The Lanark Town Plan Commission met at the Lanark Town Hall on Thursday, November 3, 2011, at 7:00 p.m. Plan
Commission Chairperson Nancy Turyk, Plan Commission Members Gene Peterson, Bill McKee, Jerry Deuman, Marlene
Sannes, Alternate Ida Frizzell, Secretary Cheryl Leatherman, and 1 property owner were present.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson N. Turyk at 7:05 p.m.
BUSINESS

1. The minutes of the Plan Commission meeting of October 10, 2011 were reviewed. Motion by G. Peterson seconded
by J. Deuman to approve the minutes as written and carried 4-0-1 (B. McKee abstained).

2. The Commission discussed the request by John & Diane Wiesbrock, 11153 Badger Drive, to split parcel 022-22-1036-02.06
(11111 Badger Drive), 12.77 acres zoned A2/conservancy. Motion by M. Sannes seconded by B. McKee to approve the split
contingent on the combination of the west lot being sold to and combined with the parcel owned by Christopher & Elizabeth
Robbins, 11079 Badger Drive, Waupaca, (parcel 022-22-1039-02.07 20 acres zoned A2/conservancy) and carried 5-0-0.

Motion to adjourn at 7:25 p.m. was made by M. Sannes seconded by J. Deuman and carried 5-0-0.

These Minutes were recorded at a meeting of the Town of Lanark Plan Commission held on the 17th day of May 2011 and
were entered in this record book this day of 2011 by:

Secretary



